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The Law Library 
School of Law 

January 6, 1993 

Mary Smith Forman 
Director of Library Services 

Tulane 

Chair, SEALL Scholarship Committee 
Akerman, Senterfitt & Eidson, P.A. 
Firstate Tower 
255 South Orange Avenue 
P.O. Box 231 
Orlando, FL 32802-0231 

Dear Ms. Forman: 

Kevin J. Hourihan 
Reference Librarian 

Thank you very much for your letter informing me of the $500.00 SEAALL 
Scholarship offer. I am honored by the Scholarship Committee's decision and do most 
gratefully accept the off er. 

I understand that, should I not be able to attend the 1993 AALL Winter Institute, 
I will return the money to SEAALL. I also understand that I will submit to the 
Scholarship Committee, in care of you, a summary report of the Institute within fifteen 
days after my return. Finally, I am sending a copy of this letter to Sue Birch at the 
University of Kentucky Law Library. 

Once again, I thank you and the Scholarship Committee for this honor. If you 
need any further information from me, please let me know. 

Tulane University 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118-5600 

Phone (504) 865-5953 Fax (504) 865-5917 
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